
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING March 13, 2017 7PM 
 
Attending members: Randy Burns, Sarah Baker, Greg Carroll & Gina Ellis 
 
Minutes from February, 2017 were read and approved. 
 
Mr. Burns noted the Brandon Ritch BZA for a Special Exception was scheduled for 
Monday, March 27 at 5:00 pm in Town Hall. 
 
Mr. Burns noted the permits issued for February. 
 
Mr. Burns had a question about the addressing of the homes in Stonecrest. He said he 
would get in touch with Town Administrator, Rick Bishop about the matter. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Ms. Baker, Mr. Carroll seconded. All 
agreed.  The meeting adjourned at 7:07PM. 
 


